

Date: February 16th, 2018

To: Medpace, Inc. c/o William Burwig 5375 Medpace Way Cincinnati, Ohio 45227

RE: Renaming of Duck Creek Connector to Medpace Way

Dear Mr. Burwig,

At the regularly scheduled meeting on Thursday, February 15th, 2018, Madisonville Community Council passed a motion of support for the renaming of the current street known as the "Duck Creek Connector". The Madisonville Community Council approved this request for the name to be changed to "Medpace Way" with the commitment from Medpace, Inc. that Medpace, Inc. will work with Madisonville to design and provide the financial support to create Madisonville Gateway signage at the intersections of Duck Creek Road, Red Bank Expressway, and the Duck Creek Connector/Medpace Way.

We look forward to our continued partnership with Medpace LLC in Madisonville.

Sincerely,

Kate Botos

Madisonville Community Council President

Officers

President Kate Botos

Vice President Kim Eppens

Treasurer Ioan Willis

Recording SecretaryCharlie Foster

Corresponding Secretary Joe Armstrong